

The Guelph Collegiate - Vocational Institute

PROUD OF OUR PAST CONFIDENT IN OUR FUTURE

April 26, 2022

GCVI GRAD
PERMISSION FORM FOR CASH
PAYMENT

Dear GCVI Grads and Parents,

In order to purchase your ticket with cash, you will need to return this letter signed by you and your parent/guardian (if you are under 18). This will acknowledge your understanding of the rules.

This year's Grad Formal will be held on Friday, June 3rd, 2022 at Creelman Hall, University of Guelph from 5 to 10:30pm. It promises to be a fun and memorable event. In order for the Formal to run smoothly, we are asking you to review the following rules that apply to all of our school-sponsored events.

Use or possession of alcohol or illicit drugs is not permitted, regardless of your age. School staff and the hired police officers will be checking Grads. If, in the opinion of the supervisors, any person smells of alcohol, is under the influence of drugs or alcohol in any way, or has possession of illegal substances or alcohol, they will <u>not</u> be allowed into the event. Parents/Guardians will be contacted, and the student will be sent home. There will be <u>no refund</u> for the Grad Formal ticket. The same procedure will be followed if a student is believed to be under the influence after the event has begun. Since this is a school event, there will also be school-related consequences.

Grads who leave the Formal, except for washroom use, will not be allowed back into the Grad Formal. Your cooperation will ensure that you and your friends will have a safe, enjoyable and memorable night.

James Cako
Principal, GCVI

I have read, understand and agree to follow the above guidelines.

Print Grad's Name

Signature

Date

Print Parent's Name

Signature

Date





Sincerely,